NI ®Re A+
FRARE H=g (1691 HRAA),

HIETH AT H,
gd - st State Bank of India
Babaaddet Sadear Corporate Centre (16th Floor),

Madame Cama Road,

Chief General Manager g
Mumbai - 400 021.

Head, Strategic Training Unit

Tel. : 022-22741610 Fax : 022-22742038 Tel: IP No. 100524, E-mail : cgm.stu@sbi.co.in

DO No:stv|geseARCH| 8
Date: og[i1| zoit

Dear Shri Kapoor,

Cyber Awareness Session at SBFI Chetana on 18/10/2016

it was brought to my notice by one of my colleagues Shri A.K. Gupta (DGM Research)
(who was visiting “Chetana Institute” and attended your session on 18/10/2016) that
you spared valuable time from your busy schedule to conduct a very relevant Cyber
Awareness session for our newly promoted Trainee Officers at SBFI, Chetana.

The session was very engrossing and was all the more relevant in today’s context when
we are moving our operations to a digital platform. We are vulnerable and susceptible to
various kinds of cyber related crimes and the fraudsters succeed in their attempts
because people lack awareness about such crimes. Your session has generated a lot of
awareness about cyber security issues. You also shared preventive steps as regards
the Do's and Don’ts while operating in cyber world. Your session will go a long way in
enlightening of these young officers who are on the threshold of a new journey in their
careers and they will surely spread this awareness about the cyber security risks to their
customers as well when they go back to their branches.

| appreciate and express my gratitude to you for conducting such an important and
extremely relevant session with the newly promoted Trainee officers of the Bank. | look
forward to more such sessions from you as and when the opportunity arises.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Shri Varun Kapoor (IPS)
ADGP/Director

Police Radio Training School,
Airport Road Indore-452016






